
     
 

EXHIBITION QUARTER, BOWEN HILLS 
 

WHAT: PROJECT UPDATE 3 - COMMUNITY CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION  

 

WHEN: ISSUED WEEK COMMENCEING – 20th March 2023 

 

WHERE: BRISBANE SHOWGROUNDS PRECINCT 

 

 

  

To our valued community,  

 

Construction of Exhibition Quarter is progressing well. Civil works continue, and we expect these 
works to be completed by April 2023. The next phase of construction will require the use of two 
piling rigs. 

What to expect?  

These piling rigs will be arriving on site late March, over a one-week period, and delivered to site on 
a semi-trailer in the morning, to minimise the impact on traffic in the local area.  

The introduction of these piling rigs will not change or increase the construction impacts onsite. The 
piling rigs are onsite for five weeks and will then be removed. 

Concrete works will also commence, and you will notice concrete trucks travelling to and from site 
daily. This vehicle movement will continue throughout construction. 

We will continue to do everything possible to minimise any inconvenience and we thank you for 
your patience while we deliver this exciting new project to Brisbane Showgrounds.    

If you have any further questions about the development or the broader precinct, please do not 
hesitate to contact Shannon Volp, Stakeholder and Community Engagement Manager, Lendlease 
Development.  

For any site specific or operational questions, please contact to Mario Crismani, Construction 
Manager, Hutchinson Builders.  

Yours sincerely, 
 
Shannon Volp                   Mario Crismani  
Stakeholder and Community Engagement Manager              Construction Manager 
Lendlease Development        Hutchinson Builders 
0438 468 536         0431 642 335 
Shannon.volp@lendlease.com           mario.crismani@hutchies.com.au 
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